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The health and safety of our community will always remain our top priority.  Although not required, we strongly encourage students to get a COVID19 vaccine.  Similarly, unvaccinated individuals are also strongly encouraged to continue wearing a mask or face covering in the classroom as well as at social gatherings.  Vaccinated individuals may also want to consider wearing a mask or face covering while indoors.   In an effort to assist students with getting vaccinated, Student Health Services  will be offering on-going vaccination clinics on campus starting during our Weekend of Welcome. For more information, contact Student Health Services at 478-445-3142 or via Email  . Please consult the university’s website for COVID related updates and resources.  


